SIR Branch #116 New Member Goals & Actions –September, 2013
Status:  The New Member Goal for Branch #116 is 25 for the year.  Through the first 9 months we have inducted 25 new members which is essentially over our target to our end-of-year goal.  We had 3 new inductees in July, 3 in August and one in September and one inactive to active in September.  Per your suggestion, I have set up new member goals to 30 to take care of the losses but we are above losses.  We have four potential new members coming up at the next meetings.

Action Being Taken:  We continue to encourage all our existing members, both in our meetings and in our newsletter, to sponsor new members and it seems to be working.  We have an ongoing two person recruiting team that actively recruits new members at various external events such as farmers markets, community events, etc.  In addition, we are talking up all our activities, especially to new members in their induction procedure, and that appears to work. 
My only frustration came at our luncheon meeting September 16th as our attendance was down.  The problem was that because the apartment building across the street from the Elks was paving their parking lot, tenants were allowed to park in the Elks parking spaces.  Some members just won’t walk a mile so a few of them they didn’t attend the meeting.
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